
Tinwald Reserve Board needs your help! 
 

With the Council decision to close the Tinwald Pool permanently, we are now looking for 
creative and innovative ideas for what the site could be used for.  

 

Over the page you will find an outline map of the site and we are keen to hear from you, our local 
community, on how we could re-develop the site in the future. 

 

Draw onto the outline map your great ideas of what the site could be used for.  

 

As a Reserve Board we will be using these ideas to develop a concept plan to seek funding from 
Council to bring to life over the next 18 months.Please let us know your ideas by returning your 
thoughts to us by the 18 October.  

 

Please return your ideas to: 

In Person 

Customer Services 
Te Whare Whakatere 
Baring Square East, Ashburton 
 

Online 
 
Scanning and emailing your ideas to 
submissions@adc.govt.nz  

 

mailto:submissions@adc.govt.nz


 

Name:_______________________________________________          Email:___________________________________________________________ 

Please provide your contact details if you would like us to keep in touch with you as we progress this project. 


